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Announcement – Regulated information 
 
 

Appointment of duties 
 
 
Public Power Corporation S.A. announces the appointment of Mr. Stergios 
Tsifotoudis as Director of the Accounting Department from 15.12.2022. 
Mr. Tsifotoudis is a graduate of the department of Economics (BSc) of the 
Aristotle University of Thessaloniki, and holds an MSc in Applied Finance & 
Economics from the National and Kapodistrian University of Athens. 
Since 2006 and for 5 years he has worked as an external auditor and since 2011 
and for 11 years in the finance department of Coral group of companies, mainly 
as Head of the Financial Reporting and Consolidation department as well as 
Accounting Director of group companies. 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information please contact: 
Public Power Corporation S.A. 
Investor Relations, e-mail: ir@dei.gr   
Ioannis Stefos, IR Director 
Telephone : + 30 210 529 2153 
e-mail: i.stefos@dei.gr  
 
The announcement may be accessed on the website of Public Power Corporation S.A. www.dei.gr 
at the “Investors Relations” section.  
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